
Dear Parents,

Happy New Year and welcome to term 3 where our topic for the term will be Moon Zoom. There is an 

overview of what we will be covering this term on Seesaw.  

Reading 

I would encourage you to share reading with your child every day and this may be their reading book, 

library book or any of their own books. Please place reading books into our yellow box when the book needs 

changing and we will endeavour to change it the same day. It would be most helpful if reading books are 

left in book bags and brought to school every day. All books will be collected in on Mondays throughout the 

term. 

Home Learning 

There is a new list of activities for children to try in the learning logs. These activities are fun and 

designed to complement the leaning in school. I would suggest choosing 2 or 3 through the term. 

Spellings 

Year 1 have phonic spellings and Year 2 have key word spellings to focus on at home Please encourage your 

child to put these words into sentences verbally and to spot any of the words in their reading books. 

Library 

Our Library day will be Tuesday when children choose a book they wish to bring home and share. 

Games 

Games will take place every Monday and Games kit for this should be a T-shirt, jogging bottoms, 

sweatshirt or jumper and a pair of trainers. (Spare socks for girls who wear tights please!) 

P.E 

This will take place every Thursday. Our PE kit comprises of blue shorts and blue T shirt along with 

Plimsolls in a PE bag to be left in school. 

 

 

I hope these notes are helpful but please do not hesitate to come and see me if you need further 

clarification or have any concerns. 

 

Regards 

 

Sue Fitzgerald 

 

 

 

 


